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Dear Sheila, Shara, Miriam, and Adam, 

This is truly a celebration of partnership and leadership. 

With great joy and admiration, I extend my heartfelt congratulations to you on your well-deserved honors at 
this year's annual gala. Your dedication, leadership, and unwavering commitment to our community are truly 
inspiring, and it is a privilege to celebrate with you and all of our community. 

As we gather to honor your remarkable contributions, I am reminded of a profound quote from the 
Talmud: "Kol Yisrael arevim zeh bazeh," which translates to "All of Israel is responsible for one another." 
In this spirit of mutual responsibility and partnership, we have worked together closely, combining 
friendship with professionalism to achieve remarkable results. 

Miriam and Adam, as chairs of the Social Action Committee, you have brought passion and expertise, 
leading with integrity and compassion. Your dedication to social justice and community service has touched 
the lives of many and serves as a shining example of the impact we can make when we work together. 

Shara, in your role as Vice President of Education, you have demonstrated a profound commitment to the 
education and enrichment of our most precious asset, our children. Your leadership has fostered a love of 
learning and a deep connection to our traditions, ensuring that our values are passed down from generation 
to generation. 

And Sheila, in your role running the Caring Community, you have shown boundless kindness and empathy 
in supporting those in need. Your dedication to providing comfort and assistance to our community 
members during times of hardship is truly commendable. 

Together, your partnership embodies the spirit of friendship, professionalism, and mutual support that 
defines our community. It is through their collective efforts that we are able to create positive change and 
make a meaningful difference in the lives of others. 

Congratulations once again to Sheila, Shara, Miriam, and Adam on this well-deserved recognition. May your 
leadership and partnership continue to inspire us all for years to come. 

With love,  

 


